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The CPVO kindly informs its stakeholders and applicants that the
latest version of the notes for applicants are available on the "filing an
application" webpage of the CPVO website in the 6 following
languages:

Press release distributed by Wire Association on behalf of Europa, on
Sep 21, 2022. For more information subscribe and follow us.
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